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Ŵ /zfl? do tax men discuss at lunch? Apparently William Carson's 
remarks were appreciated by (left to right) Leroy E. Schadlich, 
Richard G. Shuma, James F. Pitt, Carleton H. Griffin, Donald C. 
Wiese, Charles Bucy, Wallace M. Jensen, Durwood L. Alkire, and 
Arthur Samelson. Mr. Carson, arms folded, is at right. 

Firm Tax Committee Meets in Denver 

by Donald C. Wiese 

A meeting of the firm's tax committee was held June 13-14 in 
**• Denver. The committee includes Wallace M. Jensen, chairman, 
Durwood L. Alkire, William K. Carson, James F. Pitt and Leroy E. 
Schadlich. They met to develop firm policies with respect to tax 
matters, to discuss research, to disseminate ideas for tax planning 
to all the firm and to set up policies for training tax personnel. 

The committee meets once a year in a formal meeting such as 
this one. In the past two years these meetings have been held in 
Chicago and Detroit, but Denver was chosen to give the people at 
this new office a chance to meet the committee and discuss any 
problems they might have. 

In addition to the subjects mentioned above, the committee also 
planned the regional tax meetings to be held this fall and talked over 
recent legislation in the area of travel and entertainment expenses. 
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